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WORKERS’ COMPENSATION 
 
In case of injury while pursuing duties in keeping with the employee’s contract, 
the employee will receive compensation and expenses as prescribed by the 
workers’ compensation law of South Dakota. 
 
Any employee who receives an injury while at work should immediately report 
this injury to the district business office and request the necessary forms to make 
application for payment under this law. 
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